From:

Stephen Sarazin

 blushresponse@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 6:54 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Public comment for Election Board meeting

I am concerned about the communication between the Bureau of Elections and the local elected poll workers. Our email addresses were collected at the start of the year, but instead of using them to contact us, communications have been channeled through the local party bosses. (Specifically recent contact regarding which workers intend to report November 3rd) Contacts should be made directly to the elected Judges and Inspectors first wherever possible (and it certainly is for those of us whose emails the Bureau has) before utilizing these power brokers. We were elected to these offices, not appointed by a political party chair. I think that severing the direct connection between the local boards and the BOE is a mistake. I don't think it is in the interest of maintaining poll workers' motivation to continue their duties.

Stephen Sarazin Minority Inspector, Prospect Park 5

730 14th Ave Prospect Park

From:

Jodine Mayberry <jvmayb9941@icloud.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 6:56 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject: Spoliation of ballots

This is an important question. Please answer it at tomorrow's election board meeting: If a voter receives a mail-in ballot but decides to go to the polls instead of filling it out and sending it back, can he bring the mail-in ballot to his polling place, have it spoiled and go ahead and vote there? I understand That if the person sends the mail-in ballot back to the election bureau and then tries to vote at his polling place, or does not send it in or take it to his polling place, he may only vote provisionally and hope his ballot gets counted in the 10 days after the election. But I am asking specifically about the person who brings his unfilled out ballot into his polling place. Can that person vote regularly, not provisionally? I have volunteered to be a poll worker and I want to be sure I am providing voters with the correct information.

Jodine Mayberry, Brookhaven

Sent from my iPad

From:

Rose Richardson <ripcohaverford@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 6:24 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Question for 9/3 Meeting

Board Members

Since my household is planning to Definitely vote in person, what assurances do we have that we will NOT be harassed by any of the violent groups we hear are going to be circulating throughout the country. What safeguards will be in place to ensure our safety and that of all voters.

A Concerned Citizen
Rose Richardson
6th Ward - Haverford Township

Sent from my iPad

From:

Jeff Lewin < jefflewinatty@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 4:42 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Processing of Mail-In Ballots

To: Ashley Lunkenheimer; James J Byrne, Jr; Gerald Lawrence,

Dear Ms. Lunkenheimer and Messrs Byrne and Lawrence:

This is a quick note to ask you to contact relevant PA legislators to request that local election officials be allowed to start processing ballots as they are received instead of waiting until Election Day. This is particularly important with 3 million Pennsylvanians expected to vote by mail this fall. This should include notification to voters of any errors in the ballots when there is still time to make corrections or to vote in person.

In addition, although County Council has obtained funding for placement of additional election drop boxes in each municipality, some legislators apparently want to ban drop boxes entirely. When you contact the legislators, please seek their commitment to oppose any restriction on the use of drop boxes.

Delaware County Council, the Elections Board and staff did a heroic job in getting ballots mailed and processed for the primary. Thank you for your continued efforts to protect our democracy and the right of every citizen to vote in safety, with the assurance that our votes will be counted.

- Jeff

Jeff L. Lewin

369 Saybrook Lane Wallingford, PA 19086

610.547.5554 mobile 484.482.6761 home

JeffLewinAtty@aol.com

1

From:

Michael Straw <michael.straw.misha@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 1:17 PM

To: Subject: ElectionBoardMembers

Drop Box Processes

What will the process be collecting the ballots from the drop boxes on election night at 8pm? Will there be individuals that will monitor the boxes?

What will happen if unpostmarked ballots are discovered in the boxes after 8pm on Election Night? Will there be a process in how to handle these ballots?

Michael Straw 499 W Jefferson St Apt 507 Media, PA 19063

From:

Michael Straw <michael.straw.misha@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 20, 2020 8:28 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Drop Box Question

Will there be a person at each drop box to empty box out at 8pm on Election Night?

Michael Straw

Media

From:

Michael Straw <michael.straw.misha@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 20, 2020 4:32 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Election Board

Question for the board. How will we know if ballots are dropped in the ballot drop boxes after 8pm on election day? What happens to ballots dropped after then?

Michael Straw Media Borough

Sincerely,

Michael D. Straw
Penn State University | Class of 2017
College of the Liberal Arts | B.A. Political Science, Minor: Economics
Mobile: (704)-281-3431 | Email: michael.straw.misha@gmail.com

From:

Kathleen Moran <kathleenmoran@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 8:34 AM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Sept. 3rd Board of Elections Meeting

I would like to submit the following questions and feedback for the September 3rd Board of Elections meeting:

My polling place is The Drexelbrook Club. I was driving past and saw a notice posted to a tree about the petition to change this polling place.

- 1. Is this legitimate? This election has everyone, including me, on high alert when it comes to protecting their voting rights. If it is legitimate, this notification is insufficient.
- 2. Will voters be notified properly if this change occurs? In what ways will voters be notified beyond a sign posted to a tree?
- 3. Why is there a petition to change the polling place?

I look forward to tuning into the meeting tomorrow.

Sincerely, Kathleen Moran





From:

Rich VZ Mail <r.strickler@verizon.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 1, 2020 10:39 AM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Cc:

suzannestrickler@verizon.net

Subject:

Delaware County, Havertown, Pa 3rd Ward

Hi I looked at your website and it referred me to a DOS website that said this poling location is temporary. I was wondering if you are planning on a last minute change again for this poling location? This location was extremely unprepared for the 2020 Primary using only paper ballots without electronic submission.

Thanks

Rich Strickler 58 Ralston Avenue Havertown, Pa 19083

Polling Place Address for HAVERFORD TOWNSHIP 3RD WARD 2ND PRECINCT HAVERFORD MIDDLE SCHOOL (TEMPORARY)
1701 DARBY RD
HAVERTOWN, PA 19083



Virus-free. www.avg.com

From:

John Vizzarri < john@vizzarri.com>

Sent:

Monday, August 31, 2020 3:29 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

2020 General Election Question

My name is John Vizzarri and I am resident of Drexel Hill, Upper Darby Township in Delaware County.

I am <u>not</u> a fan of overall mail in ballots other than the absentee ballot that requires an acceptable and approved reason why someone can not vote in person. However with that being said, I have a several questions and concerns that I would like answered with regards to the upcoming 2020 General Election, because what I observed during the 2020 Primary Election

First and foremost, I felt the new paper ballot is totally archaic especially in the year 2020. While I understand the need for a paper trail to be able to reconcile I was not comfortable during the Primary that my paper ballot was NOT scanned at the polling location. I do not believe that my VOTE being entered into a system of record should be dependent upon someone else other than myself, and I hope that for the 2020 General Election the scanner will be at the polling locations.

Additional concerns that I had with the 2020 Primary, was that at the polling location the box in which the paper ballots were placed was under the control of a single individual with sole access to the key of the one lock that was on the box. This is totally unacceptable and does not mitigate the risk of that one individual accessing the box on their own unobserved and able to remove ballots.

As far as mail-in-ballot process:

- No person who signed up for MAIL-IN-BALLOTS should be permitted to drop off their paper ballot at the polling location. If they can get to the polling location then they are able to vote in person.
- What are the controls in place to mitigate the risks of handling the paper ballots, especially mail-in-ballots?
- Mail-in-Ballots applications should not be accepted after an appropriate pre-determined amount of time to allow for proper vetting and processing and for the voter to receive and return their ballot prior to election day.
- No mail-in-ballot should be counted after ELECTION DAY. That is why mail-in-ballots should be required to be
 post marked and received prior to election day, (possibly 7 calendar days) prior so that there is ample time to
 validate and then have them ready and secured for scanning into the system of record on election day.
- How will the drop boxes that you voted on going to be controlled? How does that prohibit ballot harvesting by a
 political party of member of the community? How are they going to be secured? How often will ballots be
 removed and under what type of control will they be removed? No citizens vote should be handled by a third
 party
- How do you ensure that the physical paper ballot was actually completed by the registered voter? I understand
 the registered voter has to sign the envelope but that does not guarantee that they indeed made the selection
 marked on the ballot.

What I witnessed during the Primary was horrible. I observed your video feeds of ballots being handled by individuals. Yes while there were cameras on the people handling the ballots I watched and saw ballots placed on the floor, trays handled and transported by a sole individual etc. Using banks as an example, while there are cameras all over within a bank branch employees are still required to adhere to DUAL CONTROL or DUAL OBSERVATION/PARTICPATION. Access to Vault Cash/ATM Cash is not handled by one individual even though cameras are in the work area. Furthermore, I saw photographs on social media where the ballots being transported from the polling location to Media, PA for processing were left on the street because of the back up in traffic and long waits. I'm

not sure if the people transporting the ballots are doing so by themselves but again, ARMORED CARs do not just have	e
one person delivery or picking up cash from banks and commercial entities.	

Sincerely,

John Vizzarri

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Ruth Moton <iamyourvoice159@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 4:03 PM

To: ElectionBoardMembers

Subject: OFF SITE VOTING

Dear Election Board Members:

I know there are changes necessary in order for all to vote safely. I am AGAINST having a Hart Print Station in the City of Chester. This "One Stop Voting" can not be allowed in the hands of the city's Mayor. He is not a stranger of voter intimidation. I personally, have video footage of Mayor Kirkland calling my mother a "B" and instructing people on how to vote. Allowing this system is opening the door to an election recount.

Sincerely, Ruth Moton

From:

SAMUEL <patcimino@comcast.net>

Sent:

Sunday, August 30, 2020 1:18 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Extra workers for Nov. 3

As the Maj. Insp. with many years working on eleaction day I am asking the board to honor the request of our Judge of election to supply Morton Precinct with extra equipment and workers as has been done in all Presidential Elec. in the past. For various reasons voters have doubts about mail in and we traditionally have a high turnout. Pat Cimino

1

Sent from Xfinity Connect Application

From:

Terry Baraldi <baraldi.terry@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 20, 2020 8:45 AM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Question for Aug 20 Election Board meeting

When can poll workers expect to get hands-on training on scanners? On new close-of-polls reports and procedures?

Terry Baraldi Lansdowne

From:

Terry Baraldi <baraldi.terry@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 20, 2020 8:42 AM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

Question for Aug 20 Election Board meeting

Will poll workers return scanned and registered (counted) in-person ballots to Media or to new Chester location?

--

Terry Baraldi Lansdowne

From:

Livia H. Smith < livia_smith@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 20, 2020 3:58 PM

To:

ElectionBoardMembers

Subject:

question

since you are going to move the election board to Chester, Where will the people pick up and drop off election day materials?

Livia Smith

From:

Cynthia June Long <faerielibrary@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, July 22, 2020 11:19 AM

To: Subject: ElectionBoardMembers

November Ballots

On the old voting machines, there used to be a button that said "I do not wish to vote for any candidate."

I noticed that on the paper ballots at the June primary, that there is no section on the paper ballots that says, "I do not wish to vote for any candidate." Can we please add "I do not wish to vote for any candidate" to the ballot for the November election?

Thank you.

Cynthia Long Minority Inspector Upper Darby 4-10

--

Cynthia Long Librarian, Writer, & Celtic Folklorist https://cynthiajunelong.wordpress.com/